Dear Parents,

Our annual trip to Merrymead Farm will be on Thursday, October 25,
2018. We will meet at the farm at 2:00 AM. We will enjoy a hayride
together followed by a story! Afterwards, you are welcome to enjoy the
corn maze and tour the farm on your own. Student fees are covered by
the school. Additional guest’s fees are $8.00 per person. Please fill out the
form below and return ASAP so that we can give the farm an accurate

count. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Beth, Nicole, Katie, and Barb

Family Name: (All clearances required)

Total number of guests (excluding your Stepping Stones child):
Fee Included ($8.00 per person):

We are unable to attend:



